
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Indian Prairie Board of Education authorized the administration to submit to IHSA 

the district’s intent to recognize boys and girls lacrosse as a district-sponsored 

interscholastic sport. In order for students to be able to participate in IHSA competitions, 

the cost of the program will be the responsibility of the families participating in lacrosse. 

Lacrosse families will need to pay all fees associated with the program including, but not 

limited to, transportation, officials, event workers, equipment, and salaries.  The amount 

below is the finalized cost for the 2018-19 school year. 

The full amount is due to the district within 48 hours of finalizing teams.  Tryouts are on 

Feb. 25th, 26th and 27th, so the final amount is due on PushCoin by 3pm on Friday, 

March 1st.   

 

Boys Lacrosse Participant Cost - $854 

Girls Lacrosse Participant Cost - $690 

 

 

  

  

  

  

I agree to pay the total amount by the due date.  If not paid the students eligibility will be affected.  

Parent’s Signature: ______________________________________________ 

Athletes Signature:______________________________________________  

*Please return to the head coach or athletic department prior tryouts.  


